
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING    
SUDBURY CONSERVATION     

     COMMISSION 
 
 
 
 
The Sudbury Conservation Commission will hold a public meeting to review the Request 
for Determination of Applicability filing, under the State Act and local Wetland Bylaw, to 
replace and extend a boardwalk within the Wetland Resource Area at the Memorial Forest 
(0 Dutton Road, Parcel J03-0001), in Sudbury, MA. Walker Fryling, applicant.  The 
hearing will be held on Monday, May 10, 2021 at 6:45 pm, via remote participation. 
 
Copies of the application may be reviewed on the Conservation Department web page at:  
https://sudbury.ma.us/conservationcommission/meeting/conservation-commission-
meeting-monday-may-10-2021/  
 
Please contact the Conservation Office with any questions at 978-440-5470. 
 
SUDBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
April 27, 2021 

https://sudbury.ma.us/conservationcommission/meeting/conservation-commission-meeting-monday-may-10-2021/
https://sudbury.ma.us/conservationcommission/meeting/conservation-commission-meeting-monday-may-10-2021/
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The boardwalk is located after the bridge crossing Hop Brook off Dutton Rd 
and near the Women's Federation. 
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This is the current way that the boards are laid and secured. 
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This is one end of the boardwalk where it meets the bridge.  
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This is the other end of the boardwalk, showing the base, as well as the 2 
planks for each section that will be removed. 
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Here is a more recent photo where you can see the entirety of the 
boardwalk. 
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Here you see the path where we may extend the boardwalk. It 
gets muddy where the boardwalk ends and people often go 
around it in the woods to the left. 
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This photo shows our prototype with 3 boards on it. 
There's our ladder-like box with staggered cross supports. 
There are 4 of the cross supports in the ladder structure and the 
ends are atop concrete blocks. 
This has no tipping issues with even one section, much less when 
all of them are connected. 
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This is The prototype with most of the decking attached. It weighs 
around 150 lbs which could be carried with four people where we 
can’t use the cart. 
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Here is the current design. How the wedges are built is TBD. 
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